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Olympic Athletic Center of Athens - ΟΑΚΑ (Velodrome), 37 Kifissias Ave. – POB 15123 – Athens, Greece 

t:  +30 210 68 92 000 – 1  f:  + 30 210 68 92 002  s:  www.omae-epa.gr  e:  info@omae-epa.gr 

Athens, 23 January 2015 

To  

Mr. Kay OBERHEIDE 

Executive Secretary of the CIK-FIA 

e-mail: koberheide@fia.com 

Dear Sir, 

Looking for better ideas in organizing more economical races and championships due to the economic crisis in 

Greece, we would like the CIK-FIA opinion regarding our intention to organize Karting Championships in Greece for 

JUNIOR and SENIOR Categories using long-life engines such as ROTAX, IAME X30, ROK etc. 

We wonder if that would be accepted instead of the KF3 and KF2 ones. 

We look forward to receiving your answer. 

Please, do not hesitate to contact with us. 

Best Regards, 

Dimitris Athanasekos 

Member of OMAE Karting Commission 

http://www.omae-epa.gr/
mailto:koberheide@fia.com


From: Kay OBERHEIDE [mailto:koberheide@fia.com] 

Sent: Monday, January 26, 2015 1:40 PM 

To: OMAE Secretary 

Cc: dimiathan@yahoo.com 

Subject: RE: OMAE_CIK-FIA 

Dear Sir, 

Thank you for your email with the letter of Mr. Dimitris Athanasekos. 

First of all I would like to point out that finally it is a decision Hellenic Motorsport Federation – OMAE to decide using 

the CIK categories for their national championships or not. 

On the other hand the CIK would be appreciated if the OMAE would use also in the future the CIK categories, 

especially because of the fact that in 2016 the CIK will implement the “New KF Engine” which will replace the current 

KF & KF-Junior engines. 

Those engines will be from the technical point of view much easier than the current engines and definitely also 

cheaper. 

I hope you will take my explanations into account for your decision. 

Thank you in advance. 

Kind regards. 

Kay OBERHEIDE 

Executive Secretary of the CIK-FIA 

FEDERATION INTERNATIONALE DE L'AUTOMOBILE 

2 Chemin de Blandonnet CH 1215 Geneva 15 - Switzerland 

Tél : + 41 22 544 45 53 

Fax : +41 22 306 10 90 

Email : koberheide@fia.com 

Disclaimer 

This message should be regarded as confidential. 

If you have received it in error, please notify the sender and destroy it immediately 

From: OMAE Secretary [mailto:info@omae-epa.gr] 

Sent: Freitag, 23. Januar 2015 14:17 

To: 'Kay OBERHEIDE'  

Cc: dimiathan@yahoo.com 

Subject: RE: OMAE_CIK-FIA 

 Dear Sir, 

Please find the attached letter on behalf of Mr. Dimitris Athanasekos, Member of the OMAE Karting Commission. 

 Best Regards, 

From the Secretariat 


